
 

Northern Futures to join Meli 

Transfer of client information 
All of the programs conducted by Northern Futures Limited will formally transfer to BCYF – Bethany 
Limited, trading as Meli Community (Meli), effective on 17 July 2024. The services provided by 
Northern Futures will continue uninterrupted at Northern Futures’ current location at Station Street 
Norlane, and the transfer of programs to Meli will not impact the services you access. 

To ensure continuity of care for our participants, all Northern Futures records will be automatically 
retained and securely stored by Meli. Northern Futures participants may alternatively request that 
their information is not transferred, or that their information be transferred to them directly, by 
contacting Northern Futures on (03) 5277 3519 no later than 16 July 2024. 

Meli is accredited against the relevant Community Services and Social Services standards and adheres 
to all relevant privacy legislation including the collection and storage of client information. 

We would like to thank you all for allowing us to provide support and look forward to continuing to 
work with you all in the future. 

 


